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QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 9 FEBRUARY 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(21) Program 2.1: Refugee and Humanitarian Assistance 

Senator Hanson-Young (L&C 62) asked: 

Provide a copy of the letter of agreement with IOM. 

Answer:  

The letter of agreement between International Organization for Migration (IOM) and 
the Department of Immigration and Citizenship (DIAC) is confidential between parties 
and cannot be released. 

  


